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Owing to growing energy demands and the need for secure and 
reliable low-emission electricity, several countries have recently 
expressed interest in exploring the nuclear power option. This 
event will present how the IAEA supports Member States to raise 
their general awareness related to the commitments and 
infrastructure required for nuclear power, even before entering 
Phase 1 of the IAEA’s Milestones approach.
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Opening Remarks

IAEA Approach to Early 
Engagement on Nuclear 
Infrastructure Development

Charles Mahaffey
Deputy Assistant Secretary 
(Acting) for Nonproliferation 
Policy, U.S. Department of State 

Closing Remarks

U.S. Support for IAEA’s 
Peaceful Uses Initiative 

Considerations for a New 
Nuclear Power Programme

Nuclear Power Programme 
in Mongolia

Matthew Van Sickle
Nuclear Engineer, Nuclear 
Infrastructure Development 
Section, Division of Nuclear Power 

Mikhail Chudakov
Deputy Director General, Head of 
Department of Nuclear Energy 

Charles Grant
Director General, International 
Centre for Environmental and 
Nuclear Sciences, Jamaica 

Chadraabal Mavag
Head, Department Nuclear 
Technology, Executive Office of 
Nuclear Energy Commission, 
Mongolia 

Liliya Dulinets
Head, Nuclear Infrastructure 
Development Section, Division 
of Nuclear Power


